
Nighttime Full Closures of Orangethorpe Avenue: 

The Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing project will require nighttime full closures of Orangethorpe Avenue near 

the Lakeview Avenue intersection. The closures are planned each night on or about Thursday, April 6 and  

Friday, April 7 from 9 pm to 6 am the following morning.  The closures will allow crews to safely pave the 

roadway for the opening of the new bridge, over Orangethorpe Avenue, planned for June 2017.  During these 

closures, access to the Cobblestone Village Commercial Center will be available using Highland Avenue. As an 

alternate route, eastbound and westbound Orangethorpe Avenue motorists can use Highland Avenue, 

Orchard Drive, Lakeview Avenue and the new connector road to reconnect with Orangethorpe Avenue.  See 

the detour map below. The roadway closure dates are subject to change, based on weather and other 

operational factors.  

The Orange County Transportation Authority apologizes for any inconvenience these closures may cause. If 

you have any questions, please contact Tresa Oliveri, OC Bridges Outreach Manager, at  

714-560-5374 or toliveri@octa.net.   

If you are interested in the progress of this 

project, please visit ocbridges.com and 

register for construction notifications. We are 

committed to keeping the community 

informed about construction. For more 

information about  the project: 
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Measure M,  Orange County’s half-cent sales tax  
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